
FHS Booster –Minutes 
June 19th, 2017 

 
Meeting Called by: Romaine Lucero-Lowe, FHS Booster President at 6:45 
Attendees: Kristine Bartz, Christine Entrekin, Lili Jara, Christina Clark, Juliana Van Winkle, 
Natalie Van Winkle, Maureen Schroth 
President: Romaine Lucero-Lowe 
Vice-President: Kristine Bartz 
Treasurer: Christine Entrekin 
Secretary: Maureen Schroth 
Games Manager: Christina Clark 
 

Secretary Report:  May minutes approved. 
Treasurer Report:  May report approved. Closing balance as of 5/31/17, $23.255.22. 
Cash and late donations were deposited.  Expenses included end of year events, post 
office box final pay outs for concessions. 
Concessions Report: Nothing new to report.  We need FHS Booster club debit card to 
make purchases less time consuming. 
Bingo Report: Current balance, $24,857.21 
Election of Officers: Treasurer Position is empty for next year.  Any suggestions for 
next year? 
Budget:  First draft proposed many of the same line items as this year.   
Proposed spending some of the money in the budget for big items for the school: 

1.  High quality tent $2200- approved 
2. Picnic tables for the court yard $800.00 each- 4 tables approved. 
3. Spirit flags for home games and pep rallies $800- approved 
4. Break away banner for all FHS events. 

New proposed cost items are: 
• $250-$25 visa gift cards for teachers?  Not sure about this one 
• 2- $250 scholarships for Senior night from Bingo account 
• $500 for College Banners 
• $500 for tall signs announcing booster meetings, home game, 

performance. 
• $500 for T-shirts to throw out at games 

Next meeting to July 10th. Lucero-Lowe Residence 
Meeting Adjourned: 8:30 
 


